
December 1, 1998 

Memorandum 

Jeffrey Coldren, Ph.D. 5(/ 
Associate Professor 

Department of Psychology 
742-1617/ jtcoldren@cc.ysu.edu 

To: Craig Campbell (Geography Department) 
Chair, Senate Programs Committee 

Anne York (History Department) 
Chair, University Curriculum Committee 

Re: CHFAM 531 & 532 

After consulting with faculty in the Department of Human Ecology, we withdraw our 
prior objections to the aforementioned courses as part of the Pre-Kindergarten Associates 
program in Human Ecology. 

c. Barbara Brothers, Dean - Arts and Sciences 
John Yemma, Dean - HHS 
Louise Pavia, Chair - Human Ecology 
Hannah Nissen, Assistant Professor, Human Ecology 
Jim'Morrison - Chair, Psychology 
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